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CORRIGENDUM 

Under Recommendation 2, the management response and 

action taken column should read: 

The country office reviewed its organizational structure in 

June 2010, increasing the number and improving the 

quality of staff to ensure smoother implementation of 

WFP operations. The new decentralized structure 

delegates most operational decisions to the field. A further 

review is planned in line with the strategic planning 

process (see recommendation 4). 

Field-level agreements with government counterparts and 

cooperating partners are being concluded. The capacity of 

partners is being reinforced; this is funded from the other 

direct operational cost budgets of the operations. 

An annual work plan was prepared in February 2010; a 

mid-term review took place in September 2010. 
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